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Subject: 19" Assembly Meeting of INTOSAI WGEA

Dear Colleague,

We would like to take this opportunity to invite your Supreme Audit Institution to attend
the upcoming 19" Assembly Meeting of the INTOSAI Working Group on Environmental
Auditing (WGEA) scheduled to be held in Bangkok, Thailand from 6 to 9 August 2019.

This meeting aims to endorse the WGEA products under the 2017 — 2019 Work Plan and
discuss the next 2020 — 2022 WGEA Work Plan. In addition to that, this meeting will
also serve as a forum of sharing knowledge and experiences on the latest issue on
environmental auditing. Various speakers will be invited to share their perspectives on
environmental issues and SAls will also have an opportunity to share their audit
experiences at this meeting.

Prior to the Assembly Meeting, a one-day training on Greening the SAls will be
organized on 5 August 2019 by the European Court of Auditors and the National Audit
Office of Estonia. This training will be open for the first 30 applicants.

For your perusal, please kindly find attached the draft agenda, information on
administrative arrangements, registration form and the call for papers. We kindly invite
you to return the registration form attached by 5 July 2019 at the latest.

I look forward to welcoming you and your delegates in Bangkok!

Yours Sincerely,

Prof. Moermahadi Soerja Djanegara, CA, CPA Prajuck Boonyoung
Chairman, Audit Board of the Republic of Auditor General

Indonesia State Audit Office of the Kingdom (:-fvi
Chair of INTOSAI WGEA Thailand




